
 

                                                                
 
The Philippine Consulate General in Barcelona is inviting everyone to view the ongoing Santo 
Nino Exhibit which will run until 31 May 2022.  Be a part of the Filipino’s love and devotion to the 
Santo Niño and behold of the beautiful replicas of the Santo Niño de Cebu, Santo Niño de Praga, 
Santo Niño de Tondo, Santo Niño de Pandacan and Santo Niño de Ternate.  A scaled-down 
replica of the Magellan’s Cross is also part of the exhibit. 
 
The exhibit is open from Mondays to Fridays from 0900h to 1600h.  To accommodate those who 
are not available during weekdays, you can also visit on 02 April and 07 May.  For group visits of 
more than 10 individuals, please coordinate your visit with Mr. Bernardo Bagalay at the 
Consulate’s landline no. 938288312. 
  
 
 


